
 

 
 
Canterbury Tennis Club Inc. 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 
Venue: Canterbury Tennis Club Clubhouse 

25A Croydon Road 
SURREY HILLS 
 

Date:  Sunday 1st May 2022 
 
Time: 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
 
All members welcome 
 
Followed by light afternoon tea and social tennis 
 
Committee Nominations 

The club has 4 named committee positions: 
 
President – currently held by Phil Jay  Vice-President – currently vacant 
Secretary – currently held by Darren Bates Treasurer – currently held by Andrew Lane 
 
In accordance with our Club’s Rules of Association, Phil is ineligible to nominate as 
President as he has served in that role for three consecutive years.  Darren is resigning as 
Secretary, and from the Committee. 
 
The Club is therefore seeking nominations from members for each of the roles of President 
and Secretary. 
 
The Club has received a nomination for the role of Treasurer.  However members are also 
welcome to nominate for this role. 
 
If there is more than one nomination for a named committee position a ballot will be held. 
 
 

Fun, Friendly, Fair, Inclusive, Growing 



 
Ordinary Committee Positions 
In addition to the named committee positions, our Club requires a further 5 to 7 committee 
members to manage the general running of the club. 
 
Club members are welcome and encouraged to nominate for one of these positions. 
 
Four of the existing ordinary committee members have nominated to continue and 
therefore it would be good to have one to three further volunteers join the committee. 
 
You are welcome to contact Phil Jay directly on 0409 176 182 if you have an interest in 
joining the committee, or any other volunteering. 
 
Volunteering at Canterbury Tennis Club 
 
Non-committee volunteering 
You do not need to be on the committee to volunteer.  For example, current non-
committee volunteers include: 
 

Andrew Henry, Junior Convenor 
Bridget Larkin, Night Convenor 
Brett Morey, editor of Club newsletters 
Shima Ibuki, social media 
And…the non-committee volunteers on our events sub-committee - Deb Taylor, 
Adrian Lutze and Nima Roshan 

 
 

Please consider giving some of your time to our great club. 
 

Our aim is to promote tennis for members and the community.  There are many small and 
large activities that you could become involved with to help achieve this objective. 
 

 


